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MARIA LOURDES
G. FERRER
Regional
Executive Director
Department of
Environment and Natural Resource, MIMAROPA Region
DENR by the Bay, 1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas
Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

           
                 ACKNOWLEDGEMENT RECEIPT

 

            LETTER        09 AUGUST 2021

            DATE:

            RE:                   SVT
MANCOM RESOLUTION NO. 11-05020-III.B4____

 

The
said document was officially received by the Tourism
Infrastructure &
Enterprise Zone Authority on 23 August 2021 and
has been
forwarded to the
responsible TIEZA Office for appropriate action.

 
To
follow-up for further action on the document, you may contact TEZ
Management Sector
through telephone numbers (02)
8249-5985 local 724.

 


